INDEPENDENCE BAR ASSOCIATION

MINUTES

NOVEMBER BUSINESS MEETING

The November business meeting was held at the Rockwood Country Club on Thursday, November 17, 1966. The dinner was at 6:45 p.m. and was attended by 16 members and 1 guest.

President Byron A. Stewart, Jr. called the meeting to order at 8:00 p.m. Byron Constance introduced the speaker, Robert Burnup, who was recently selected Grapho-Analyst of the year for the State of Missouri. His topic was "Questioned Documents."

Gene Graham, newly appointed chairman of the ad hoc Judiciary Committee, announced that at the January meeting his committee would have a thorough and enlightening report on the separate judicial circuit.

William C. Paxton, chairman of the Social Committee, announced that the Independence Bar Auxiliary has agreed to handle all arrangements for the Christmas Party, which will be held December 15, 1966, at Crackerneck Country Club. He said that the Auxiliary has requested funds to cover the expenses of the orchestra and decorations. Mr. Paxton moved that the Bar Association allow at least \$180.00 for these expenses. The motion was seconded and passed unanimously.

M. Fairlee Tegarden, Treasurer, reported that 8 members contributed a total of \$179.00 to the fund for the family of Lieutenant Kraxner. 3 members reported, when contacted, that they had already contributed to the fund for the Kraxner family.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted.

Jeannette K. Paxton Secretary Pro Tempore

te annette K. Parton